
June 8, 2014

RE: More Info Posted on FEMA Grant Availability

Dear Mayor:

On June 2, we sent a letter concerning the application process for FEMA (Federal Emergency 
Management Agency) Flood Mitigation Assistance (FMA) and Pre-Disaster Mitigation (PDM) 
grants. You can view that letter at http://nj-
njslom.civicplus.com/ArchiveCenter/ViewFile/Item/306.

We have, since then, posted on our website the Department of Homeland Security’s Notice for 

FY 2015 FMA Grants (http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/DocumentCenter/View/6498);  the FY 

2015 FMA Grant Fact Sheet (http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/DocumentCenter/View/6499);  the 

Department of Homeland Security’s Notice for FY 2015 PDM Grants 

(http://www.njslom.org/documents/FY15-PDM-NOFO.pdf); and  the FY 2015 PDM Fact Sheet 

(http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/DocumentCenter/View/6500).

If you have any questions, please contact the State’s Mitigation Unit at (609) 963-6900 ext. 
6208 or NJMitigation@gw.njsp.org

Very truly yours,

William G. Dressel, Jr.
Executive Director
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